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To Whom It May Concern:
It is my pleasure to recommend Katelyn Scorziell for the teaching position at your school or district. 
Kate worked as a long-term substitute teacher and roving substitute at Feaster Charter School in Chula Vista from March to June of this year. I coordinated the substitute teachers though distance and hybrid learning. 
As a long-term substitute teacher, Kate took over the planning, prepping, and teaching of a 6th grade classroom. She coordinated with the other members of the grade-level team at weekly collaborations to create the most successful experience for students. She was very knowledgeable of strategies, especially in mathematics, and shared her ideas with the team. Kate worked diligently to build a relationship with the students utilizing SEL strategies. 
While supporting our school Kate also worked as a roving sub, often teaching in distance or hybrid classrooms ranging from transitional-Kinder to eighth grade. She demonstrated her willingness to be flexible and think quickly in the moment. She was able to adjust her teaching style to match the grade she was with. Teaching online required a high level of understanding with regards to technology. Kate was always willing to learn and was quick to implement new applications and programs used at our school. 
Along with her unquestionable knowledge of classroom best practices, Kate was a kind and positive addition to our staff. She is a team player and would take on a variety of tasks to benefit our students. She would also ask for feedback, self-reflect, and be willing to grow in her craft. 
I confidently recommend Kate Scorziell to join your team. As a dedicated and knowledgeable teacher and kind, friendly person, I know she will be a beneficial addition to your school. 
Please feel free to contact me by phone or email should you like to discuss Kate’s qualifications and experience further. I’d be happy to expand on my recommendation.
Sincerely,
Elizabeth Aderholdt
Induction & New Teacher Coach
Feaster Charter School
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